William A Stark
10919 113 Th. CT NE Apt F 308
Kirkland WA 98033

September 10, 1997

Utah Ornithological Society,
Bird Records Committee
c/o Ella Sorensen

3868 Marsha Drive

West Valley City UT 84120

Dear Ms Sorensen,
Re Blackpoll Warblers.
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Lasr week on Thursday the 4th, | visited Moab and toured the Arches NP and during a
walk up to Navajo Arch noticed a warbler in some low trees which | thought of first as a

black throated grey . Upon further checking, | noticed the white cheek patch and

concluded that it was a Blackpoll.

| notice from the Field check list of the Birds of Utah that it is noted as rare and am
trying to determine the frequency of Blackpoll warbler sightings as well as the area
where they have been previously recorded. Did anyone else see Blackpoll warblers at

the same time and same area that week?
| look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience.

| can be reached on email at Suiebill2@aol.com should you wish to respond to me that

way.

Kind regards and good birding.

Sincerely, %‘A
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Bill Stark
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